
 
 
 

Banklongtakian School Announcement 
Topic: Giving or Accepting Gifts Policy 

………………………………………………………………………… 
Banklongtakian School is determined to develop transparent operations, adhere to 

common interests more than personal interests and without conflict of interest in 
correspondence with Organic Act on Anti-corruption B.E. 2561 (2018), the announcement of 
National Anti-Corruption Committee, the National Reform Plans on prevention and 
suppression of corruption and malfeasance (Revised Edition), and relevant laws, rules, and 
regulations. 

Banklongtakian School would like to express the intention in administering the 
school’s work in accordance with relevant laws, rules and regulations. Every school 
personnel consists of government officers, permanent employees, and all temporary 
employees shall not accept any kinds of gifts from performing duties. Giving and accepting 
gifts is only permissible in order to maintain good personnel and organization relationships 
which do not go against the aforementioned laws and regulations. 
     

Announced on 20th June 2023 
 
 
 
 

(Mr.NaRin Nipitpong) 
Director of the Banklongtakian school 

 


